
 CD SPECIALS (New Money Only)

 *APY - Annual Percentage Yield. 
Limited time offer. Some restrictions may apply. 

18 Month 
Certificate of Deposit

3.80% APY*.......$500 minimum

4.16% APY*........$10,000 minimum

4.58% APY*.......$100,000 minimum

	2025 SCHOLARSHIP 			 
	 OPPORTUNITIES
The Lennox Employees Credit Union will be awarding three $1,000 
scholarships to high school seniors for the fall of 2025. To be eligible 
for the scholarship you must be a credit union member prior to 
submitting the application. Scholarships will be awarded by the Lennox 
Employees Credit Union Scholarship Committee. The committee will 
award one scholarship to a student attending Marshalltown Community 
College in Marshalltown, Iowa subject to receiving qualified applicants. 
The other two scholarships will be awarded to students attending 
an accredited community college, four-year college or 
vocational-technical school. Applications 
along with your high school transcript 
must be submitted by April 30, 2025. 
Visit our website or contact the credit 
union for a scholarship application. 

	AUTO LOAN RATES

Contact one of our Personal Financial Officers  
to see what we can do for you.

Note: Limited time offer. Some restrictions may apply. 
*APR = Annual Percentage Rate.

	77TH ANNUAL MEETING -  
	 CALL FOR 	NOMINATIONS
The 77th Annual Meeting will be coming soon. 
Therefore, at this time Lennox Employees Credit 
Union is calling for nominations to serve on 
our Board of Directors. As a member/owner 
of LECU, you have the opportunity to help 
lead your credit union into the future. Subject 
to election rules, a member in good standing, 
eighteen years of age or older, is eligible to run 
for election to the board. The LECU Board 
of Directors meet monthly and the director 
position is a three-year term.

For more information call Carl Mundth, CEO at the credit union  
at 641-754-4501.

APR*4.24%
as low as

Lennox Employees Credit Union

A Family Place
Appointments can be made with our loan officers for your 

safety and to save time. If you have any questions, please give 
us a call at 641-754-4501.

	Main Office:	 1004 East Main Street • Marshalltown, IA 50158 
		  641-754-4501 • F: 641-754-4505 
		  Toll Free: 844-675-9559

	 Lobby:	 Monday-Friday: 8:30am - 5:00pm 
	 Drive-Up:	 Monday-Thursday: 8:30am - 5:00pm 
		  Friday: 8:00am - 5:30pm

	 Email:	 support@lennoxecu.com

	 Web:	 www.lennoxecu.com

1st Quarter 2025



www.lennoxecu.com
©2025 742118 LKCS  |  lk-cs.com

FEDERALLY
INSURED BY NCUA

 HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
The credit union will be closed the following days 
to observe these holidays.

GOOD FRIDAY 
Friday, April 18th..........................................CLOSE at 1 :00pm

MEMORIAL DAY 
Monday, May 26th..................................................... CLOSED

INDEPENDENCE DAY 
Friday, July 4th............................................................. CLOSED

The board and staff wish everyone a 
safe and happy holiday!

 COMMUNITY OUTREACH
Lennox Employees Credit Union recently sponsored two teams in the Heart 
of Iowa Big Brothers Big Sisters Bowl for Kids Sake Fundraiser on Saturday, 
March 1st. The staff had a great time bowling two games for a good cause. 
We would like to thank the staff and their guests for participating. 

	2024 TAX YEAR 
	 IRA CONTRIBUTIONS
You have until Tuesday, April 15th, 2025 to make an 
IRA contribution for the Tax Year 2024. Please note the 
contribution request must be made in writing. Please do not 
wait until the last minute to do this. If you have questions, 
call the credit union and talk to Linda.

	TRADITIONAL  
	 IRA OWNERS
Anyone turning 73 years of age in 2025 
will be required to take a minimum required 
distribution (RMD) from your Traditional IRA. 
Please contact Linda at the credit union for 
more details.

	GO GREEN WITH E-STATEMENTS
An e-statement is an electronic version 
of your Lennox Employees Credit Union 
statement. It is formatted as a traditional 
statement, therefore is available as a 
portable document format file (PDF) 
via e-mail. Why should you switch to 
e-statements? You should switch to 
e-statements for many reasons.

E-statements help simplify your life 
and are a great way to go green. 
Instead of receiving your statements in 
the mail, you’ll get an email stating that 
your statement is ready for viewing online 
at your convenience. Reduce clutter, help 
the environment and get your monthly 
statements faster. You can access your 
statement online days before you would receive it in the mail. This method is 
more secure, and best of all it’s free. You will have access to account history and 
your records whenever you need them. 

E-statements also save the credit union money, which allows the credit union to 
be able to offer our members more products and services. Please give the credit 
union a call, if you would like to switch from paper statements to e-statements 
at (641) 754-4501.

	NEW CREDIT CARDS 		
	 WITH REWARDS  
	 COMING THIS SUMMER
We have exciting news for our members. 
We have been working hard on putting 
together a new credit card program 
with rewards for our members. All of 
our members with credit cards currently 
will be issued a new card with a new 
credit card number. Current credit card 
balances and autopay payments will 
be transferred to the new card. We will 
reach out to you when we get a little closer with more details. 
We will still be offering the same great 9.90% APR on 
the new cards as well as a 0% interest rate on credit card 
balance transfers for the first three months. 

Some restrictions may apply. Rates are subject to change with notice.


